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The essay competition, held on October 23, 2024, in the Happy Thinking Laboratory at the 

ONGC Building, was organized by the Happy Thinking Laboratory (HTL) and the 

Counseling & Guidance Cell (CGC) in collaboration with ‘Lok Bharthi.’ The event aimed to 

foster creativity and critical thinking among students at the University of Lucknow. 

Participants were encouraged to express their ideas on “Rivers and Human Civilization,” 

(NadiyanevamManavSabhyata) examining the profound impact of rivers on human 



development, culture, and sustainability.The competition aimed to enhance awareness of the 

crucial role rivers play in shaping human history and culture. Additionally, the event 

provided a valuable opportunity for students to improve their writing skills and express their 

ideas more effectively. 

 

 

Conveners of the event together, Dr. Vaishali Saxena and Prof. M. Priyadarshini exemplify a 

collaborative approach to student engagement, blending guidance, creativity, and critical 

inquiry. Their leadership in the event not only contributes to the academic growth of students 

but also enriches the cultural and intellectual landscape of the University of Lucknow. 

Doctoral research scholars Mrs. Aisha Zaheer and Miss Chetna Singh were responsible for 

invigilation during the essay competition. To ensure the program ran smoothly, technical 

support was provided by Mr. Kartavya and Miss Nisha.The essay competition successfully 

engaged students in exploring the vital relationship between rivers and human civilization. It 



fostered critical thinking and enhanced writing skills while raising awareness of 

environmental issues. 

 Dr. Vaishali Saxena and Prof. M. Priyadarshini expressed sincere gratitude to the Honorable 

Vice Chancellor Sir, Prof. Alok Kumar Rai sir, Lok Bharthi for their association, 

Coordinators, all participants, and organizers for their collaborative efforts that contributed to 

the event's success. 

 

The results will be announced shortly after the thorough analysis of the exam sheets. This 

process will ensure that each submission is carefully evaluated, allowing us to recognize the 

outstanding contributions of participants accurately. 


